
      
         

   
   

       

   

                                   
               

                                       
                         

                         

 

 

 
 

Latham, James 

From: Banks, Samantha 
Sent: 13 June 2023 15:34 
To: Latham, James 
Subject: FW: Balance Farm 

From: Banks, Samantha 
Sent: 08 June 2023 16:25 
To: JOHN SLATER 
Cc: rachaeljones.titleypc@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: Balance Farm 

Dear John 

The case officer for the highlighted planning application is Adam Lewis – Principal Planning Officers within the Major 
Applications team. He has provided the following update; 

The re‐consultation on this application is currently underway. Although nothing is set in stone yet, I am hoping to be 
in a position to take it to the committee scheduled for 26th July. 

I will keep you posted if there are any changes to this timescale 

Kind regards 

Sam 

Samantha Banks MRTPI 
Strategic and Neighbourhood Planning Manager 
Planning Services 
Economy and Environment Directorate 
Herefordshire Council 
Plough Lane 
Hereford 
HR4 0LE 

Tel: 01432 261576 

email: sbanks@herefordshire.gov.uk 
www.herefordshire.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning 

1 

www.herefordshire.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning
mailto:rachaeljones.titleypc@gmail.com


 

   
         

       
   

     

  

    

 
   

  

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily 
those of Herefordshire Council. 

This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This 
communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended 
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, 
printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact 
the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it. 

From: JOHN SLATER 
Sent: 08 June 2023 14:54 
To: Banks, Samantha <Samantha.Banks2@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: rachaeljones.titleypc@gmail.com 
Subject: Balance Farm 

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sam 

I refer to Herefordshire’s response to my questions. Now that the Nutrients issue appears to have been 
resolved, can you find out from your development management colleague, who is the  case officer for the 
reserved matters application ,which  Planning Committee is he expecting P192515/ RM to be considered at . 
It would be helpful for me to know the outcome when I prepare my report and recommendations. 
Kind regards 
John Slater BA(Hons) DMS MRTPI FRGS 
John Slater Planning Ltd 
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